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30th March 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We have been advised by the Department for Education that there is an email scam relating to food 

vouchers, which asks for parents to share bank details, as outlined below: 

 

Message from the Department for Education 

We have been informed that some parents have received an email stating: 

‘As schools will be closing, if you’re entitled to free school meals, please send your bank details and we’ll 

make sure you’re supported’. 

 

This is a scam email – do not respond and delete immediately. 

 

All of our parents who are entitled to a food voucher will have already received a genuine email from us 

with a URL link to a food voucher that can be used at Tesco or Sainsbury’s.  We would never ask you to 

share bank details with us so please ignore any communication that asks for personal information and delete 

it immediately. 

 

Kind regards, 
 

John Parr 

Headteacher 
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